
 

 

 

COVID-19/Corona Virus Protocol 

 

As you know, the CT Government is asking all non-essential businesses 

to stay closed indefinitely, starting Monday, 3/23/20 after 8pm. As a 

repair garage we are essential. We will be open for our customers and 

friends for your warranty or service/repair needs.  

We are humbled by your continued support and will honour social 

distancing by allowing key drop and pickup along with online 

communication. You may call us at 860-289-7892 or email us 

at fullineauto@gmail.com for details and hours.  

We're thankful to all businesses for the steps they’re taking to help keep 

our communities safe during these challenging times. 

 

Stay safe! Remember to wash your hands, stay 6 ft. apart from each 

other, and don’t touch your face! We are all in this together and will get 

through this. Thanks again for your continued Support. 
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